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“Restore all things 

in Christ” 
 

Key Dates  
10 July - Baby & Toddler 
11 July - Nursery & Reception Trip 
12 July - Y1 & 2 Trip 
12 July – Reception Class to Furness   
College Inspiring Infants 
13 July - Leavers’ Mass (9.30am) 
13 July - Leavers’ Assembly & 
Performance (1.30pm) 

17 July - Y3 Trip 
17 July - Baby & Toddler (Teddy Bears Picnic) 
18 July - House Champions Movie & Popcorn 
18 July - Top Dojo Scorers Cinema Trip 
19 July - Picnic & Camp 
20 July - End of Term (1.30pm finish) 
 
Red = added or altered since previous newsletter 
Strike out = cancelled 

Extra-Curricular Clubs 
Mon -Barrow AFC Multiskills (Rec-Y3) 
 -School Council 12.30-1 
Tues -Lego (Y3&4) 12-12.30 
 -Chatterbooks (Y5&6 Group) 
 -Eco-Committee 12.30-1 
Wed -Football (Y3-6) 
 -Band (Y4-6) 
 -Drama (Y3&4) 12.30-1 
Thurs -Netball (Y4-6) 
 -Choir (Y3-6) 12.30-1 
Fri -Instrument (Y4) 12-12.30 
 -Instrument (Y6) 12.30-1 
 

School Lunch Menu 
Week 2 

 
 

 
Mr McGoldrick’s Marvellous Merit 

Jaxon Year 1 

House Champions 
This week’s house champions are St Patrick’s 

St P= 8, St A=0, St G=1, St D=2 
 

Attendance 

Reception 94.81 

Year 1 87.89 

Year 2 95.65 

Year 3 84.76 

Year 4 94.24 

Year 5 100.0 

Year 6 97.5 

Whole School 96.51 
 

 

Letters sent home this week: 

  

 
Sunday Reflection 
Today’s Scriptures challenge us to face rejection with prophetic courage and optimism. 1) Very often our friends, families, or 
childhood companions fail to listen to us and refuse to accept the words of grace, love and encouragement that we offer to 
them because they are too familiar with us.  Hence, they are unable to see us as God’s appointed instruments, the agents of 
God’s healing and saving grace. But we have to face such rejection with prophetic courage because by our Baptism we are called 
to be prophets like Jesus, sharing his prophetic mission.  As prophets, our task is to speak the truth and oppose the evils in our 
society without condoning or encouraging sinful behaviour even in our dear ones. 2) Let us also acknowledge, appreciate and 
encourage the prophets of our time who stand for truth and justice in our society with the wisdom of God in their heads, the 
power of the Holy Spirit in their words and the courage and love of Jesus in their actions. 
 
Prayer 
Dear Lord, help us to welcome all visitors to our home, to our School and to our community, as special people who are loved by 
you Amen. 
 
Picnic & Camp 
We will be holding an afternoon of activities on Thursday 19th July 2018 from 1.30pm. Parents and family members are 
welcome to attend and bring along a picnic.   Alcohol will not be permitted at this event and all children must be accompanied 
and supervised by a family member. Portable and disposable BBQs will be permitted on the Infant playground but must be 
extinguished after use. Mr Thompson will organise a camp fire towards the back of the school field. We are looking for 
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volunteers to provide entertainment during the afternoon – if you are able to help please contact the School Office. This will be 
a great way to end a very busy and successful year. 
 
Lunches 
On Thursday 19

th
 and Friday 20

th
 June we will be having ‘bit and bob’ lunches to use up the food in our freezer. 

 
Race Night 
Tickets are now on sale and are available from the School Office. Tickets cost £5 each. Bring your own drink. Get your tickets 
early to avoid disappointment. 
 
Hair-bows 
Hair-bows, with the school logo, are now available from the School Office. The cost is £3 per bow. 
 
Governor Ballot 
There has been an extension to the closing date for the Parent Governor Ballot; you now have until 12 noon on Wednesday 11

th
 

July to vote.  Ballot papers can be found on Dojo, our School app (under news and under documents), on the school website 
under the letters tab. If you require help with this matter please do not hesitate to contact the School office. 
 
Infant Trip Information 
Please ensure children are in School for 9 a.m.  Packed lunches will be provided, but please provide your child with an extra 
drink for the day, due to the extreme weather conditions we are having at the moment.  Sun cream should be applied before 
School and then placed in their bag clearly marked with their name.  You may send your child with a maximum of £2 to purchase 
an ice-cream and this should be given to their class teacher. 
 


